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Please join Sheppard Mullin partner Jonathan S. Aronie at the Spring Training Conference for his panel "Recent
Development in Case Law and Regulation: Positioning Your Company for New Opportunities.”

At the conference, attendees will engage in a government-industry “Myth-busters” dialogue with acquisition
leadership from the Department of Defense, Department of Veterans Affairs, General Services Administration
and others about key procurement issues that impact members’ government business. The focus on “strategic
acquisition” at this year's conference is in response to increased interest in federal strategic sourcing. Strategic
Acquisition can both improve the efficiency of government and provide an opportunity for businesses to offer
innovative solutions.

To learn more and to register for the event, please click here.
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